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Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

 

We are delighted to announce that we are organising a fantastic 3 Day residential adventure with The Bushcraft Company.  

We are very lucky to have secured a booking as the centre is very popular with other school groups.  The details of our 

adventure are: 

 

• 5th-7th July 2023 

• Blenheim Woods in Oxfordshire 

• Depart Glebe Farm School on the 5th July at 9:15am 

• Arrival back at Glebe Farm school on the 7th July at 16:30pm 

 

For those of you who have not heard of The Bushcraft Company, our adventure will be set in one of the most beautiful 

privately-owned UK woodlands in the Cotswolds.  We will have exclusive use of a woodland safari style camp and we will 

be guided by a highly qualified and responsible team as well as our own staff.  This is an exciting opportunity for students 

to learn through adventure in a safe, yet challenging, environment.  The adventure activities are designed to develop 

leadership skills and resilience, demanding resourcefulness, decision-making and practical thinking from students.   

Examples of the planned activities may include: 

• Camp-Craft 

• Fire Lighting 

• Wilderness Cookery 

• Shelter Building 

• Trap making 

• Camouflage & Concealment 

• Wild Food workshop 

• Woodland games 

 

We will be sleeping in tented accommodation and have all our food and snacks provided.  Some of the delicious meals we 

may experience on camp are: 

• Burgers 

• Pasta Bolognese 

• Chocolate Brownies 

• Big Cooked Breakfast 

• Curry 

• Clay Oven Fired Pizzas 

• Flapjack 

• Mac n Cheese 

The total estimated cost of this adventure is £230 per student and includes: 

 

• Full board accommodation  

• A packed itinerary of adventure activities with instruction, supervision and equipment  

To confirm your booking, an initial deposit of £50 will be required by the 1st March 2023. Please email 

enquiries@glebefarmschool.co.uk to register your child for this trip.  

To launch the trip we have arranged a parent’s information evening on Monday the 20th February at 7pm, where you can 

find out more about The Bushcraft Company, activities, food, accommodation and our planned adventure. The link to the 

information is: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/8950748557611670359 . We will also be recording the 

session for any parents that can’t make it on the day.  
 

In the meantime, if you do wish to find out more about The Bushcraft Company, please do visit 

www.thebushcraftcompany.com. 

 

If you have any further questions, please email me at enquiries@glebefarmschool.co.uk 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Hannah Prince 

Trip organiser 
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